
 

Francis Marion University 
 

 

Notice of Cancellation of Request for Quotation 

Posting Date:  12/16/2022 
 

 

Pursuant to Section 11-35-1710 of the South Carolina Procurement Code, Francis Marion University has 

cancelled the following solicitation: 

 

 

Solicitation:   RFQ-2404 

Description:    Provide Removal and Replacement for Backflow Device 

Issue Date:    12/5/2022 

Intended Award Date:  12/16/2022   
 

 

 

 
This solicitation has been cancelled; all responsive offers received exceeded the threshold amount of $25,000 for this 

method of solicitation.  

 

Per page 5 of RFQ-2404 [italics added for emphasis]: 

The University reserves the right to reject any and all quotations and to cancel the solicitation; waive any and 

all technicalities; the University reserves the right to reject any quotation in which the delivery time indicated 

to be of substantial length to cause disruption and/or delay in operation for which the item(s) is/are intended; 

ambiguous quotations which are uncertain as to terms, delivery, quantity or compliance with specifications 

may be rejected. 

 

The University appreciates and understands the work potential responding firms have completed in preparing a 

response for the above-mentioned RFQ. 

 

The need for this removal and replacement request may be solicited anew at a future date.  

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

_________________________________________ 
 

Jennifer D Hester 

Director of Purchasing 


